. Volleyball Club!!!}

This year will be having a volleyball club

after school for middle school students
starting in late February. Both boys and
girls may join. We will teach the basics
and how to play the game. We will be
playing in three tournaments in the
spring against teams around the
county. Please let Mrs. Hancock know
at Ifsl@littleflowercatholic.org if you

are interested by February 10th.
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